
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Thursday, September 19, 2024 3:31 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: US Navy Veteran Request. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/19/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09099-2024 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE - Consumers & Representatives in docket 20210015. 

Thank you. 

From: charley7722@aol.com <charley7722@aol.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 2:23 PM 
To: Ana Ortega <AOrtega@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Ellen Plendl <EPlendl@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Rebecca Talton <rebecca.talton@fpl.com>; denis.mcdonough@va.gov; 
Soucy Carolyn A. (Miami VA) (she/her/hers) <carolyn.soucy@va.gov>; James L.Heaton<james.heaton@va.gov>; 
fl23response@mail.house.gov; Rep. Debbie Wasserman Schultz <fl23.response@mail.house.gov>; Hillary Cassel 
<hillary.cassel@myfloridahouse.gov>; Office of Senator Book <book.lauren.web@flsenate.gov>; Marie Woodson 
<marie.woodson@myfloridahouse.gov>; armando.pimentel@fpl.com; Office of Chairman La Rosa 
<Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Ron Hurtibise <rhurtibise@sunsentinel.com>; 
Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; martha.lynn@eog.myflorida.com; Office of 
Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Shonna McCray <SMcCray@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; 
ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; Walt Trierweiler <trierweiler.walt@leg.state.fl.us>; Charles Rehwinkel 
<rehwinkel.charles@leg.state.fl.us>; britton.mccaskill@va.gov; terry.hill@va.gov 
Subject: US Navy Veteran Request. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Ms. Ana Ortega, 

Good Day! 

Ref: US Navy Veteran Request. 

FPSC Chairmans Office Mike La Rosa 

FPSC Docket No. 20210015 FPL Account No. 26582 57510 

I am writing to request your direct assistance as I am retired with numerous medical 

bills, and am also living on a fixed income.<<<<< 

My FPL account has been monetarily penalized since the year 2022, primarily due to 

the Lower consumption of electrical power at my primary residence.<<<<< 

FPL has made no sincere effort to date to either commend, or to reward me for my ability 
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to conserve the electrical power that is being utilized at my home.<<<<< 
 
I am respectfully asking FPSC Chairman La Rosa to assist me towards having 
 
my FPL account excluded from being  monetarily penalized any longer due to 
 
my current financial situation. <<<<< 
 
I have asked Florida Governor Ron Desantis for his assistance, and am awaiting 
 
a response from his office. I have also reached out to the the VA Secretary as well. 
 
Thank You Ms. Ortega. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Michael J. Walsh 
6601 Evans Street 
Hollywood, Fl.  33024 
954-966-0466 
US Navy Veteran   Member No.  1194721044 




